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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 12th August, 

2020 

 

Term 3  Week 4   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

My Favourite Maths Lesson 
 
 
 
 
In maths I love learning about money 
because when my teeth fall out the 
tooth fairy comes. 
By 
Ava Mizzi 

 

 

This week we feature an article written by Ava 
Mizzi  from the Turtle Room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we 
celebrated 
NAIDOC at School. 
Full coverage 
inside this 
newsletter. 
This feature of 
artwork is from 
the Kangaroo 
Room. See the 
transformation to 
a serpent on page 
6.  

         

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naidoc.org.au%2Fget-involved%2F2020-theme&psig=AOvVaw3qx4cUGrZ9y29gH3C1a8uy&ust=1596592561825000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJCczfq4gOsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAP
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ebay.com.au%2Fitm%2F40-Pce-Australian-Play-Money-Coins-Notes-Maths-Pretend-Shopping-Gambling-Games-%2F193461540507&psig=AOvVaw3M4MmivThEuRyKBqGPTFzn&ust=1597193672179000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKj-g478kesCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.freepik.com%2Fpremium-vector%2Ftooth-fairy-mascot-logo-design_6474891.htm&psig=AOvVaw3n92NrC5Rm-k3tL5nVSkWe&ust=1597193722763000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODSv8X4kesCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
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We have a full range of all school uniforms in 
stock including new arrivals of long sleeved shirts. 
Please call in to the front office for all enquiries.          
PRICES:    Shirts $20    Jumpers $25   Jackets $40 

 
 

The next P & C Meeting will 
take place via zoom on 
Thursday 20th August at 
5pm. All families welcome.  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/
81781664190?pwd=ZVFRd3
FPR2I2ZWJvd09tRjQ4RHlEQ
T09 
Meeting ID: 817 8166 4190 
 
Passcode: 008195 
 
  
 
Meeting ID: 817 8166 4190 
 
Passcode: 008195 
 

  

 

 

For any further enquiries please contact P & C 
President Bec Dridan on 0428 377 137 

javascript:void(0);
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.northsidemontessori.nsw.edu.au%2Fevents%2Fp-c-meeting%2F&psig=AOvVaw2BfwuCFuiiue68LQqIXXAQ&ust=1596594615636000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJD25dDAgOsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81781664190?pwd=ZVFRd3FPR2I2ZWJvd09tRjQ4RHlEQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81781664190?pwd=ZVFRd3FPR2I2ZWJvd09tRjQ4RHlEQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81781664190?pwd=ZVFRd3FPR2I2ZWJvd09tRjQ4RHlEQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81781664190?pwd=ZVFRd3FPR2I2ZWJvd09tRjQ4RHlEQT09
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Ftbemc.org%2Fput-this-on-your-calendar%2F&psig=AOvVaw2BfwuCFuiiue68LQqIXXAQ&ust=1596594615636000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJD25dDAgOsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAQ
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.estevanmotorspeedway.com%2Fannual-general-meeting-monday-nov-20%2F&psig=AOvVaw2BfwuCFuiiue68LQqIXXAQ&ust=1596594615636000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJD25dDAgOsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe
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Every Monday afternoon 
the students join together 
in two groups for dance. 
The school has recently 
purchased a music and 
movement program 
developed by Gen Jereb 
(Australian born pedeatric 
occupational therapist) 
who presents on sensory 
processing disorders world 
wide and online. 
Our next newsletter will 
feature the older students. 

The students are involved in directed activities to enhance attention and 
alertness, provide rhythmic entertainment, improve body awareness and 
strengthen overall patterns of respiration. 
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As mentioned all lunch orders must be in to the front office by 9am Fridays, however if you would 
prefer, they can also be dropped in earlier in the week. Can all orders please be clearly labelled and 
have the correct change. Thank you for your co-operation. 
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Responsible 

Safe 
Respectful 

 

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 
sports Awards. 
 
 
This week’s PBL focus is…………… 
 

“It’s Ok Not To Win”. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

PBL 
Awards 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.teacherspayteachers.com%2FProduct%2FSocial-Story-Okay-Not-to-Win-2249523&psig=AOvVaw01kpHgNKw7cPaoTju2BaoF&ust=1597198366525000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOD-7d-JkusCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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As you will see  in this week’s Newsletter G. S. Kidd Memorial School celebrated NAIDOC on Tuesday 4th 

August.  

It was a  wonderful celebration of culture which staff and students both thoroughly enjoyed. There were a 

number of activities ranging from art, storytelling, history, cooking through to bush tucker. 

 

Thank you to this year’s organising committee  of  

Miss Small, Mrs Wyllie, Miss Di, Mr Wallis, Mrs Cavanagh and Miss Blake. 

 

Lunch orders have continued to prove a challenge during 2020. Currently  we are offering an option each 

Friday as we are aware students have been missing ordering their lunch. We hope that eventually we may be 

able to return to ordering from Gunnedah South Public School if they are able to arrange a system for us to 

order.  

Congratulations to the P&C on obtaining the Greater Bank grant. Thank  you to everyone who took the time 

to vote online to support this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call the school or email me. 

rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu 

Bec Maybury. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.greater.com.au%2Fabout%2Fnews%2F2016%2F09%2Fgreater-bank-is-australia-s-most-loved-bank&psig=AOvVaw3LCunVDLTLq7woDgHpsWJR&ust=1597196072590000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJD3q52BkusCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday afternoon.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL Awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 

 

  

 

 

  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nbcnews.com%2Fbetter%2Flifestyle%2Fhow-wash-your-hands-properly-according-doctors-ncna1102746&psig=AOvVaw2XPjsWw0HW0jX-WtBk2ixs&ust=1589950019650000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiypsSPv-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

